
 
 
 
Croma-Pharma supports Light for the World  
Croma donates viscoelastics to blind people in Africa 
 
(Leobendorf, May 15th, 2020) Especially in difficult times, we must not forget that 
crises hit the poorest of the poor twice as hard. We are therefore delighted that 
Croma can continue to support the international aid organization Light for the World 
in 2020. A total of 500,000 people have already been supported as part of the 
collaboration that has existed for 20 years. Today Light for the World again received 
15,000 viscoelastics, which are urgently needed for cataract operations (cataracts) 
in the poorest regions of Africa. Managing Director Martin Schöller presented the 
donation on behalf of Croma to Sabine Prenn - Managing Director of Light for the 
World Austria. We are happy to be able to contribute to the sustainable 
improvement of the quality of life of many people. 
 
About Croma 
Founded in 1976, Croma-Pharma GmbH (Croma) is an Austrian family-owned company 
that specialises in the industrial production of hyaluronic acid syringes for the fields of 
medical aesthetics, ophthalmology and orthopaedics. Besides the HA Filler from the 
own production site as the main product, Croma markets PDO lifting threads, a Platelet 
Rich Plasma (PRP) system in cooperation with Arthrex as well as the skincare systems 
UniverskinTM  and elure™. Croma currently runs 12 international sales companies and 
distributes its products in more than 70 countries.  

 
About Licht für die Welt 
Licht für die Welt is an international organization based in Austria that is committed to 
creating an inclusive society that is open to everyone and leaves no one behind. The 
organization is committed to barrier-free ophthalmic care and supports inclusive 
education and framework conditions for a self-determined life so that people with 
disabilities can participate in society on an equal footing. Organized as an 
independent, non-profit organization, Licht für die Welt maintains country offices in 
Ethiopia, Burkina Faso, Mozambique and South Sudan. 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
Bild (v.r.n.l.): Sabine Prenn (GF Licht für die Welt Österreich), Martin Schöller (CFO 
Croma-Pharma GmbH) 
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